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IRS TAX Form 1095 B 

 

 
Who will send me the Form 1095 B? 
 

 
Health insurance carriers are responsible for sending 
out the 1095 B to employees enrolled on our health 
insurance in 2015.  The form will also list family 
members that were enrolled in 2015. 

 

Why am I receiving it? 
 
 

 
As of 2014, Health Care Reform required most U.S. 
citizens to carry health insurance either through their 
employer or on an individual plan.  Tax form 1095 B is 
your proof of coverage and contains information about 
your health insurance plan.  It shows your covered 
family members along with the months of the year 
each person was covered.  

New Health Care Reform legislation requires health 
insurance carriers to send  tax form 1095 B to the IRS 
as notification that you were covered on health 
insurance.  The law also requires the carrier to provide 
you with a copy of what was sent to the IRS.    

 
 

What do I need to do with it? 
 

 
The information provided to you by the health 
insurance carriers is for information purposes only.  
You do not need to submit the form with your tax 
filings.  You should retain a copy for your records as 
proof that you were enrolled on coverage for the listed 
months. 
 

 
Where to go if you have questions? 
 

Here’s a link to the IRS’ website if you have additional 
questions: https://www.irs.gov/uac/About-Form-1095-B  

 


